
To All Faculty & Staff 
 
Colleagues, 
 
The Provost's Lecture Series continues tomorrow with a talk by one of our own Stony Brook 
faculty members, Dr. Arthur Stone. 
 
Arthur Stone is Distinguished Professor and Vice Chairman of Psychiatry and Behavioral 
Sciences. He has helped to develop the Ecological Momentary Assessment, a technique for 
monitoring individuals in their natural environments, and applied behavioral medicine 
interventions.   
 
Dr. Stone will speak on: "How Do We Remember Recent Experiences? Insights Gained from 
Real-time, Computerized Assessments of Medical Outcomes," Tuesday, February 21st at 4:00 
p.m. in Lecture Hall 1 of the Wang Center. 
 
Please pass along this information to any students or community members you feel may be 
interested in attending. 
 
- Robert McGrath, Provost & Executive Vice President of Academic Affairs 
 


